WEBSTER GROVES SCHOOL DISTRICT
Webster Groves, Missouri

WORKSHOP MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION

CALL TO ORDER

PLEDGE OF
ALLEGIANCE

AGENDA

MONDAY, OCTOBER 28, 2013 7:00 P.M.
Board of Education offices, 400 E. Lockwood Ave.

A workshop meeting of the Board of Education was called to order at
7:01 p.m., Monday, October 28, 2013 by its President, Amy O’Brien.
The following members were present.

Amy O’Brien President
Emerson Smith Vice President
David Addison

Jean Dugan

Joel Oliver

Also present were:

Sarah Riss Superintendent

Linda Holliday Human Resources Consultant

John Simpson Assistant Superintendent for
Curriculum and Instruction

Diane Vaughan Chief Financial Officer

Catherine Vespereny Director of Community Relations

Ms. O’Brien called for and led the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag
prior to beginning the meeting.

Ms. O’Brien moved, seconded by Mr. Oliver, approval of the agenda as
amended. The motion carried 5-0.

PUBLIC COMMENT Jim Sherrington of the Missouri School Boards” Association presented

MSBA
CONFERENCE

the district with a $2,000 check for using the association’s procurement
card system.

Members shared what they learned at the recent Missouri School Boards’
Conference, including information on legislative activity, community
engagement, student representatives on the board, safety, drug testing,
board policies and other matters.

STUDENT SUCCESS Assistant Superintendent John Simpson presented a data area

DATA AREA
REPORT

report on student success. He included information on achievement,
the district’s Annual Performance Report, student activities,
discipline issues, safe and healthy lifestyle data and other measures of
success.
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TURKEY DAY

ADJOURNMENT

Board members discussed the Turkey Day celebration. They will
cook chili at 5:30 p.m. Nov. 26 in the High School cafeteria.

Mr. Smith moved, seconded by Mr. Oliver, to adjourn the meeting at
8:26 p.m. The motion carried 5-0.

President ' Secretary



